
Feedback Request for Our Recent 

Community Sports Event 

Dear Team Members and Community Participants, 

We hope this message finds you well! Thank you for being a part of our recent sports team 

community event. Your participation was invaluable, and we hope you enjoyed the day as much 

as we did. 

To help us improve future events, we kindly ask for your feedback. Your insights are crucial in 

understanding what we did well and what can be improved. 

Please take a moment to answer the following questions: 

• What did you enjoy most about the event? 

• Were there any aspects that you think could be improved? 

• How likely are you to participate in future sports events with us? 

• Any other comments or suggestions? 

You can reply to this email or complete a short survey using the following link: Feedback 

Survey. 

Thank you for your time and valuable insights! 

Sincerely, 

Your Sports Team Committee 

survey-link.com
survey-link.com

